News story: VMD offices closing early
on Friday 22 December

The VMD offices will be closed and unable to receive phone calls from 13:45pm
on Friday 22 December.

The offices and switchboard will re-open at 8:30am on Wednesday 27 December.

The online services should not be affected but we will update this message if
the situation changes once the power is restored.
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